
September 2, 2019 

 

 

48th Annual General Meeting of the Association of Jersey Charities, agenda item 8  

 

The Committee is nominating the following Officers: 

 

a. Chairman – See agenda item 5 

b. Deputy Chairman – Ivo Le Maistre Smith 

c. Treasurer – Kirsty McGregor 

d. Secretary  - Nichola Aldridge  

e. Additional Officer - Marie du Feu  

f. Additional Officer - Simon Larbalastier  

 

Any other nominations for any office must be made by written notice executed by two Members entitled 

to vote in general meetings as intention to propose and second the nominee for a named office. That 

notice should be countersigned by the nominee so as to show his or her willingness to be appointed for 

such office and must be delivered to the Honorary Secretary by 5 p.m. on the 6 September 2019. 

 

Short biographies of the nominees not already serving on the Committee are set out below 

 

Nichola Aldridge  

 

Nichola is a Jersey qualified solicitor and senior associate in Carey Olsen's trusts and private wealth 

practice, with over 9 years' experience in her field. Nichola advises on the establishment and operation of 

private and commercial trust structures, including charitable and trusts and foundations. Having moved 

to Jersey eight and a half years ago, Nichola wishes to give something back to the Island she now calls 

home and put her legal skills to good use for the AJC. Nichola is a member of Carey Olsen's Charities 

Committee, which supports two local charities chosen by staff for a period of two years, and regularly 

takes part in various charitable events outside of those organised by Carey Olsen. 

 

Kirsty McGregor  

 

Kirsty is a Chartered Management Accountant with experience across manufacturing, retail and service 

sectors. Currently Finance Director at Jersey Dairy she has experience of formulating, communicating and 

implementing strategic plans and is hoping this will be of value to the AJC committee in view of the 

changes and challenges ahead. 

 

Kirsty moved to Jersey from the UK ten years ago and is now in a position to get involved with local 

charities; the role as Treasurer for the AJC appeals as there is scope to assist the local charity sector as a 

whole. Most of her free time is taken up by her four rescue dogs. 

 


